
     

  

 

 

Dear Parents, 

This week has been a lot of focusing on God’s love for the little children. Because the children are 
just as important as the grown ups, students are seeing how to love other people just like Jesus 
loves them. 

The boys and girls are transitioning very nicely when they arrive at school! They know their routine 
and are helping those friends who are still learning the ropes of the ladybug room! 

Wednesday brought us our first music class. It was so much fun!  We made 

music with our mouths, body, and instruments.   

During morning circle time, each child was given an animal. Once all the 
animals were passed out, we sorted them by color. The ladybug room really 

knows their colors! Ask your 
child if they remember which 

color they had.  

 

  

 

 

We celebrated another birthday this week! Happy birthday Charlotte! 

The boys and girls did a very nice job with our fire drill today! We are 
super proud of them!  DON’T FORGET TO WEAR SOMETHING RED 
ON MONDAY! 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Struve 

Look At What We are Learning!  
The Ladybug Room 
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